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Congratulations to the Musical Director, the Stage Director, all the cast, the orchestra, the
wardrobe and makeup staff, the front of house staff, the stage crew and all who helped in the
successful production of lolanthe at The Middleton Hall, Hull and The Floral Hall, Hornsea in
June 2013. The photo below is of the cast at the end of the Friday evening performance.




